
 

 

A Public Notice for Proposed Changes        

to the 

 Flat Rents and Utility Allowances  

for Public Housing  

 
The Frisco Housing Authority announces a public comment and 

review period for proposed changes to FHA’s current   Flat Rents 

and Utility Allowances for The Frisco Housing Authority. 

 

There will be a forty-five day public comment period commencing on June 1st through 

July 15, 2014. All comments should be made in writing and delivered to: 

 

 
Tel (972) 377-3031 

Fax (972) 377-3725 

9400 3rd Street #405 

Frisco, TX 75033 

 
or emailed to: info@friscoha.org 

 
 
 

Copies of the proposed revisions to the Flat Rent and Utility Allowances are available for review 

and inspection at the office during regular business hours or an electronic version of the revised 

items are available online at www.friscoha.org  (Notices). 
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